
Extraordinary Council Meeting, Tuesday 24 January 2012  
 
Opposition Business Item – Councillor Kath McGuirk 
 
"Council notes the eye-watering parking charge increases that have been 
introduced this year, the proposal to increase parking charges by a further 5% 
next year, and the introduction of cashless parking which has resulted in fewer 
people shopping in our town centres and more and more local traders and 
businesses suffering as a consequence. 
  
Council asks Cabinet to urgently introduce a Christmas and New Year parking 
amnesty in our town centres with immediate effect, to run until the 16th January 
2012 in order to help local traders and businesses in our town centres over the 
Christmas and New Year sales period. 
  
Council also asks that Cabinet review the introduction of last year’s parking 
charge increases, and the proposal to increase parking charges in the borough 
by 5% next year." 
 


